

TRINITY BAY SHS P&C ASSOCIATION

Our P&C has an important job to do and we would love you to be part of it.

TBSHS P&C Association plays an active and essential role

within the school. P&C volunteers are dedicated parents and community members who want to contribute to the management and improvement of their school. The Parents and Citizens' Association (P&C) is managed by an executive committee who, with other P&C members, work closely with the school principal for the benefit of the students at the school.



What can P&Cs provide?

- Consult on school policy decisions
- Financial planning and budgeting
- Manage the school tuckshop & Uniform Shop
- Assist with school functions
- Apply for Grants



When does the P&C Meet?

Our P&C meet on the third Wednesday of each month at 6.30pm in the Large Conference Room upstairs E Block Admin Building. P&C membership is free and you can choose whether to attend the regular meetings. If you are not able to attend

meetings, being a P&C member is a great way to have your say and be involved with what is happening within the school.

Tuckshop & Uniform Shop

Another way to get involved in the school community is assisting at the Tuckshop and Uniform shop.

Phone 4037 5227 to express your interest to volunteer.

Open daily from 8:00am to 3:00pm.

What has the P&C been involved in during 2019?

- Partial funding towards the Science Departments Marine Science expansion of Aquariums.
- Provided funding for educational tools & equipment upgrades.
- P&C Performing Arts Sub-committee
 has supplied funding towards
 Performing Arts Dancers Brisbane trip
 for C-gen, from chocolate box drive,
 Election Day cake stall, canteen
 proceeds from Dance Night, Audio
 Rumble & school musical 'Annie'.



y

CHILDREN CAN DO BETTER WHEN PARENTS ARE INVOLVED

We all want the best for our children and recent research has shown that children whose parents are actively engaged in their child's education do better and are happier at school.

You can show your children how much you value their education by being involved in the P&C.



We value the various skills and ideas parents offer. Volunteering even a small amount of your time will benefit your own children and other children in the school community. You could also gain work experience and develop new skills.

Attending P&C functions provides an opportunity to network with the principal, teachers and other parents so that you can discuss the issues that concern you and share your ideas and experiences.

P&C members suggest and implement positive changes at the school – and the funds we raise have a lasting impact through building improvements and providing classroom 'extras'.